
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 10:30 AM 
To: Susan Petrofske 
Subject: Sampling of Potable Well not used for drinking 
 
Hi Susan,  
 
The DNR won’t require the well not being used for drinking to be sampled, but it may be beneficial data 
for the overall investigation depending on well construction, location to other surrounding potable 
wells, etc. I don’t know the specific details of the well, but the construction could differ from the other 
nearby well, which may then make it beneficial to sample.  
 
Hope this helps. 
 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 
dnr.wi.gov 
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